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Propel Funeral Partners Limited (ASX: PFP) – Trading Halt 
Description 

The securities of Propel Funeral Partners Limited (‘PFP’) will be placed in trading halt at the request of PFP, 
pending it releasing an announcement. Unless ASX decides otherwise, the securities will remain in trading halt 
until the earlier of the commencement of normal trading on Thursday, 1 February 2024 or when the 
announcement is released to the market. 
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30 January 2024  

 

Nicola Lombardi  
Senior Adviser, Listings Compliance (Sydney)  
ASX Compliance Pty Ltd  
20 Bridge St Sydney NSW 2000  
 

BY EMAIL: nicola.lombardi@asx.com.au 
cc: listingscompliancesydney@asx.com.au  
 

Dear Nicola,  

PROPEL FUNERAL PARTNERS LIMITED (ACN 616 909 310) (ASX: PFP) – REQUEST FOR TRADING HALT  

Pursuant to ASX Listing Rule 17.1, Propel Funeral Partners Limited (ACN 616 909 310) (Company) requests that a 
voluntary and immediate trading halt be granted by the ASX in respect of the Company’s securities.  

In accordance with ASX Listing Rule 17.1, the Company advises that:  

(1) the reason for the request is to facilitate an orderly market in the Company’s securities pending an 
announcement regarding an institutional placement (Placement) and a follow-on share purchase plan;  

(2) the Company requests that the trading halt remain in place until the earlier of the commencement of normal 
trading on Thursday, 1 February 2024, or upon the Company releasing an announcement to the ASX in 
relation to the completion of the Placement; and  

(3) the Company is not aware of any reason why the trading halt should not be granted, nor of any other 
information necessary to inform the market about the trading halt.  

Should you have any questions in relation to the above, please do not hesitate to contact me.  

Yours sincerely,  

 

Fraser Henderson  
Company Secretary 
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